Surekha Kanzig. Chief Legislative Officer. Regional Municipality of Wood Buffalo. 9909 Franklin Avenue. Fort McMurray, AB T9H 2K4.



Re: In support of the City Center Land Use Bylaw.

Dear Madam Mayor and Councillors,

Please take note, that after having studied the City Center Land Use Bylaw, we fully support this feasible, detailed City Center Area Redevelopment Plan. We appreciate the well-thought-out work of the City Planning Department under a new Management that knows how important it is to finally not merely introduce a comprehensive long term Plan, but a Plan that can and needs immediately to be enacted.

Further we thank the Mayor, the Councillors and the City Planning Department, that interested citizens and stakeholders were invited to actively participate in the various stages of this Redevelopment Plan.

We look forward to a favourable councillors' vote so that we all can look forward to a a flourishing buoyant redevelopment of the down town core compatible with other large modern cities.

J Je Deym ye

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely yours,

Jan and Astrid Dezentjé. 65 Fitzsimmons Avenue. Fort McMurray, AB. T9H 1Z3

Tel. no: 780-747-6941. e-mail: jadez@shaw.ca